
 October  2025  
 

 UPCOMING EVENTS:    
 

 
October 13th: 

Pumpkins are Due 
 

October 15th: 
Report Cards Go 

Home 
 

October 20th:  
Trunk-or-Treat Car  
Volunteer sign up 

Forms Due 
 

October  27th: 
Candy, sticker, stamps, 

Etc. Donations Due 
 

October 29th: 
TRUNK-OR-TREAT  
6:30pm-8:30pm  

 
October  30th: 

Not So Spooky Party  
Wear your costumes! 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
During October, our teachers and students will 
continue their studies with fun themes such as: 
Pumpkins, Fall, Bats, and Fire Safety! 
Our Creative Curriculum study will be going into 
Exercise this month! During this study our stu-
dents will be learning about different kinds of ex-
ercise, how our bodies work when we exercise, 
what our bodies need in order to move and exer-
cise, and how to stay safe when we exercise. 
_____________________________________ 
  
Please join us for  
Trunk– or– Treat! 
Filled with food, music, 
and family fun for all! It 
will be held on  
Wednesday, October 
29th from 6:30-8:30pm.  
It will be a sweet night out!  
___________________________________ 
 
We need your help to make Trunk– or– Treat a 
success. Any parents that would like to volunteer 
to set up their trunk please return the flyer that  
was sent home, or send an email. All volunteer 
sign up flyers are due by: October 20th. We 
will also need candy and trinkets  donations for 
this event! All donations can be brought to the 
office by: October 27th!   
______________________________________ 
Tasty Lunch Boxes School Lunch  
If you are interested in ordering lunch,  
please visit  
www.tastylunchboxes.com. 
When prompted, please use our 
school password: 258. 

Report Cards Are Going Home Soon!  
 

Assessments are underway and the first report card of the 
school year will be sent home on October 15th. After read-
ing the report card, or developmental checklist, please let 
your child's teacher know if you have any questions, con-
cerns, or would like to have a parent teacher phone con-
ference. You may also inform the teacher of the changes 
you have noticed since the year began.  
 

HEALTH/SAFTEY ALERT!   
 
Water bottles must have tops that cover the mouthpiece in 
order to prevent the spread of germs to your child and oth-
ers. Please make sure all items are labeled with your child's 
name. Thank you for your continued support regarding this 
matter. 

Not So Spooky Party  
 
Our class parties will take place on Thursday, October 30th.  
Please send your child to school dressed in their costume, 
with a change of clothes for after. Keep an eye out for the 
class party sign up list that will be posted on the door. Feel 
free to sign up to bring party items with your teacher!  
 

Pumpkins 
 
We are asking that everyone sends in a pumpkin by  
October 13th. We will be using the pumpkins for art, explo-
ration, planting, and science.  
 


